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Thursday, May 20, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Cox is pregnant and expecting her 

second child in autumn.   

We have appointed Mrs Clare Price to cover the year maternity leave and she 

will teach Bluebell class for the whole school year from September 2021 until 

July 2022.  Mrs Price is a very experienced teacher with nine years’ 

experience in Reception classes and other experiences across KS1 and KS2 and 

we are delighted that she could join us for the next academic year.   

Mrs Price will be undertaking all the transition days and home visits alongside 

Mrs Brewer this term so they can get to know all the new children who are 

starting with us next year.   

I’m sure you will join me in wishing congratulations to Mrs Cox on her happy 

news and a warm welcome to Mrs Price. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher 

 


